LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS OF DECATUR
Board Meeting of September 8, 1992

Present: Kathleen Owen, Ellen Spycher, Marjorie Sandberg, Barb Ohlsen, Susie Marshall

President Owen called the meeting to order at 7:12 P.M.
The Minutes of the Board meeting of August 11, 1992 were approved.

Treasurer Marshall distributed the Treasurer’s report for the period ending September 8,
1992. Marshall reported that Alice Dakin audited the books for the 1991-1992 year this
past July, and will write a report for the files.

President Owen announced with regret the resignations from the Board of Janet Beck,
Membership Chair, and Lucille Crow, Secretary. Names of possible replacements were
discussed. Owen reported that Ann Limerick is recovering from her surgery, and wished
to thank the Board for her gift of a plant.

The Board temporarily adjourned to watch Vice-President Sorenson on live TV introduce
a resolution to the Decatur City Council. Mayor Brechnitz responded by proclaiming the
Week of Sept. 12-19 as Voter Registration week in Decatur.

Alice Dakin reported on League Voter Registration training and activities scheduled in
September.

Ellen Spycher gave a report on the upcoming Candidates’ Forum which will be Saturday,
October 17, 1992, from 10-12 AM. Lynn McClure of radio station WSOY will be the
moderator, and the Forum will be broadcast live on WSOY. The Decatur Public Library is
a co-sponsor.

Spycher also reported on the School Funding Committee activities, iﬁcluding the Ad Hoc
Committee. The Steering Committee of the Ad Hoc Committee will meet September 9,
1992, and the full Ad Hoc Committee will meet September 23, 1992.

Owen announced the League General Meeting which will be on Tuesday, September 15,
1992 at 7;00 P.M. at First United Methodist Church, featuring a group called "Phenomenal
Women."

The Summer Coffee at Agnita Dupree’s home was discussed. About 25 members and
guests attended. Carol Sec of Woodstock gave a National Convention wrap-up.

The next Board Meeting will be on Tuesday, October 13th at 7:00 P.M. at Owen’s home.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 P.M.
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